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TESTIMONY OF 
THE DEPARTMENT OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
TWENTY-NINTH LEGISLATURE, 2017                                       
 
 

ON THE FOLLOWING MEASURE: 
S.B. NO. 26,       MAKING AN APPROPRIATION TO THE OFFICE OF THE 
PROSECUTING ATTORNEY FOR HAWAII COUNTY. 
 
BEFORE THE: 
                             
SENATE COMMITTEES ON  PUBLIC SAFETY, INTERGOVERNMENTAL, AND 
MILITARY AFFAIRS AND ON JUDICIARY AND LABOR               
 
DATE: Tuesday, February 14, 2017     TIME:  8:30 a.m. 

LOCATION: State Capitol, Room 016 

TESTIFIER(S): Douglas S. Chin, Attorney General, or       
 Shaleigh Tice, Branch Chief, CPJAD 

  
 
Chairs Nishihara, Keith-Agaran and Members of the Committees: 

The Department of the Attorney General supports this measure, provided that its 

passage does not replace or adversely impact priorities as indicated in our Executive 

budget.  This bill would provide funds for services that are provided by the Office of the 

Prosecuting Attorney of the County of Hawaii to help fulfill the requirements of chapter 

845, “Career Criminals,” Hawaii Revised Statutes. 

 The Legislature established the Career Criminal Prosecution (CCP) program 

because it found that a substantial and disproportionate amount of serious crime is 

committed by a relatively small number of multiple and repeat felony offenders, 

commonly known as career criminals.  The Legislature’s intent was to support increased 

efforts by prosecuting attorneys’ offices to prosecute career criminals.  By their nature, 

CCP cases are often labor intensive and require experienced and well-trained deputy 

prosecutors.  Since fiscal year 2007-2008, funding for the CCP program has been 

reduced, which has resulted in positions being held vacant.  This funding request is 

needed to staff the CCP program so that the prosecution of career criminals can be 

pursued to the greatest extent. 

 We respectfully ask the Committee to pass this bill.  Thank you for the 

opportunity to provide testimony. 
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 7:38 AM 
To: PSMTestimony 
Cc: rkailianu57@gmail.com 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB26 on Feb 14, 2017 08:30AM* 
 

SB26 
Submitted on: 2/14/2017 
Testimony for PSM/JDL on Feb 14, 2017 08:30AM in Conference Room 016 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Rachel L. Kailianu Individual Oppose Yes 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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